
                                              

       

                       Mrs. Reichert/ Miss Murphy Life Skills 

                                     March 2020 Newsletter 

 

Dear Lake Shore Families, 

 Our Life Skills class enjoyed our BOCES Winter Carnival last month with tubing, 

ice hockey and a hayride for all! We are moving ahead from our winter months and 

are anxiously awaiting some beautiful Spring weather! Our next field trip will be to 

the Niagara Falls Aquarium on Friday April 3rd. More information will be sent 

home as we get closer to the day of the trip. 

Our Unique Learning System topic for this month is called “Whose Calling?”. This 

unit focuses on the importance of using good phone manners and being safe when 

using a cell phone. Please read the ULS March Parent Newsletter that is enclosed 

for more details on our monthly lessons. 

We will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on Friday March 13th. The Life Skills 

classes will be shopping together at Tops to locate the ingredients to make Reuben 

and Rachel Sandwiches. We will discuss Irish traditions and listen to traditional 

Irish music as well. 

Monday, March 16th Practice will begin for Unified Basketball. We will send home 

the schedule as soon as it becomes available from Mrs. Ballou. If your student 

needs a physical for Spring Sports, a physician will be here at the high school on 

March 5th and March 12th at 2:30 pm. Transportation will be needed home 

afterwards. 

Please remember there is no school for students on Friday, March 20th for 

Superintendent’s Conference Day.  

 



 

Important Dates 

 

Wed. March 4th Secondary Band Concert (Gr. 6-12) HS 7pm 

Saturday March 7th Academy of Business & Finance 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament 

Thursday March 12th 3:15- 7pm Bald for Bucks in HS Gymnasium 

Monday March 16th -Unified Basketball Practice Begins 

Tuesday March 17th St. Patrick’s Day   BOE Regular Meeting 7pm 

Thursday March 19th March Madness Fun Night in HS Gymnasium 6:30pm 

Friday March 20th   NO SCHOOL:  SUPERINTENDENT’S CONFERENCE DAY 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please call the classroom at 926-3799 or email 

me at maureen.reichert@lscsd.org, and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Happy Spring! Happy St. Patrick’s Day    

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Reichert and Miss Murphy 
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